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June 21, 1993 
 
Claim and filing fee filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Amount of 
Claim: $100,000.00+.  

June 29, 1993 
 

Copy of Claim forwarded to attorney for Defendant and Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.   
 July 6, 1993 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim received from attorney for Defendant. 
 Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney for Defendant June 30, 
1993.  
 July 9, 1993 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim received from Chief Deputy Attorney 
General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Chief Deputy Attorney 
General July 6, 1993.  
 July 19, 1993 
 
Answer of Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, Department of Public Welfare 
and New Matter filed by attorney for Defendant.  Copy forwarded to 
attorney for Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  
 August 3, 1993 
 
Answer of HCF, Inc. and Fairview Manor to New Matter filed by attorney 
for Plaintiff.  Copy forwarded to attorney for Defendant by attorney 
for Plaintiff.  
 August 10, 1993 
 
Petition to Consolidate filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Copy 
forwarded to attorney for Defendant by attorney for Plaintiff.   
 *October 21, 1993 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order:  “AND 
NOW, this 21st day of October, 1993, the request of the Defendant 
to consolidate cases docketed to numbers 1717-P, 1721-P, 1728-P and 
1734-P is GRANTED.  In the future, all pleadings will contain a 
caption evidencing all four cases and the case docketed 1717-P will 
be the parent case.”  Copy forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff and 
attorney for Defendant.  
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 October 28, 1993 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated October 21, 1993 
received from attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Defendant October 25, 1993.  
 October 29, 1993 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated October 21, 1993 
received from attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Plaintiff October 23, 1993.  
 January 12, 1994 
 
Hearing scheduled for April 26, 27, 28, 29, and May 2, 3, 4, 5, and 
6, 1994, to be held in Court Room 1, 707 Transportation & Safety 
Building, Harrisburg, Pennsylvania, 17120 commencing at 9:30 a.m.  
 February 2, 1994 
 
Hearing scheduled for April 25, 26, 27, 28, and 29, 1994, to be held 
in Court Room 1, 707 Transportation & Safety Building, Harrisburg, 
Pennsylvania 17120 commencing at 9:30 a.m.  
 March 29, 1994 
 
Hearing originally scheduled for April 25, 26, 27, 28 and 29, 1994, 
rescheduled for April 25, 26, 28 and 29, 1994, to be held in Court 
Room 1, 707 Transportation & Safety Building, Harrisburg, 
Pennsylvania 17120 commencing at 9:30 a.m.  
 April 28, 1994 
 
Hearing held in Board’s Court Room #1, before the Eastern Panel, 
707 Transportation & Safety Building, Harrisburg, Pennsylvania, 
commencing at 2:10 p.m.  Will await Settlement Agreement from 
parties.  
 June 2, 1994 
 
Testimony of hearing held April 28, 1994.  
 June 8, 1994 
 
Copy of testimony forwarded to attorney for Defendant.  
 October 17, 1994 
 
Stipulation of Settlement filed by attorney for Plaintiff, executed 
by both parties.  Copy forwarded to attorney for Defendant by 
attorney for Plaintiff.  
 November 30, 1994 
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The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order:  “AND 
NOW, this 30th day of November, 1994, it is ORDERED and DECREED that 
this case be dismissed with prejudice and that the docket be marked 
settled and terminated.”  Copy forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff 
and attorney for Defendant.  
 December 7, 1994 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated November 30, 1994 
received from attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Plaintiff December 2, 1994.  
 
 


